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20th July, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we come to the end of another 
successful school year I would like to 
wish you all a safe and restful summer 
holiday.   
 
I would like to wish all the Year 6 
children leaving us a happy and 
successful time at their new schools.   
 
We said goodbye to several members of 
staff in our assembly today. 
 
Miss Harber, Year 2, is leaving us to 
take up a new teaching post at another 
school; Miss Lauren Maggs – our Year 4 
Teaching Assistant – is starting at 
university in September, and Mr Joe 
Vary, our Site Manager is taking up a 
new post at another school. 
 
I am sure you will all join with me in 
wishing them every success for the 
future and thank them all for their 
hard work. 
 
During the course of the summer 
holidays Miss Naomi Stevens, who 
works in our EYFS, will be getting 
married.  Miss Stevens will return to  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
school in September as Mrs Levy.  I am 
sure you would all like to join in with 
me and wish her and her future 
husband a very happy wedding day. 
 

                  
 
 
Sports Day 
 
The weather was kind to us this year 
for our Sports Day and all the children 
participated with enthusiasm.  Thank  
you to all the family members who 
were able to come along and support 
the children and then join us for our 
picnic lunch. 
 
The team results were as follows:- 
 
Kracken - 409 points 
 
Dragon - 366 points 
 
Unicorn - 344 points 
 
Phoenix - 330 points 
 

 
 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https://s-media-cache-ak0.pinimg.com/originals/08/96/f6/0896f6daa5ac4da3d122d9d9043c58a7.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.pinterest.com/pin/404620347744507058/&docid=8aejdY8a7q4yZM&tbnid=rAKHazVmMLUvuM:&vet=10ahUKEwimuY2f0ojVAhWMJcAKHXVoBjsQMwjmASgEMAQ..i&w=480&h=400&safe=strict&bih=799&biw=1813&q=wedding%20cartoons&ved=0ahUKEwimuY2f0ojVAhWMJcAKHXVoBjsQMwjmASgEMAQ&iact=mrc&uact=8


Well done Kracken! 
 

                  
 
 
The winning team in the relay race 
was Phoenix. 
 
School Fair 
 
In spite of the drizzly weather last 
Saturday, the Parents of Featherstone 
Wood raised the sum of £530.00.  We 
must send a huge thank you to the 
PofFW for organising the fair once 
again.  Without their continued hard  
work events such as this would not go 
ahead.   
 
The PofFW are always welcoming to 
new members, so if you have a little  
time to spare please come along to their 
meetings and find out how you can 
help. 
 
Diary Dates 2017/2018 
 
Autumn Term: 
 
30th August - Occasional Day 
 
31st August - Occasional Day 
 
1st September – Inset Day 
 
4th September – Children return to 
school 
 
20th October – Term ends 
 
23rd – 27th October – Half Term 
 

30th October – Children back to school 
 
18th December – Term Ends 
 
19th December – Inset Day 
 
Spring Term: 
 
3rd January – Term starts 
 
9th February – Term ends 
 
12th – 16th February – Half term 
 
19th February  -  Children back to school 
 
28th March  -  Term ends 
 
29th March  -  Inset Day 
 
Summer Term: 
 
16th April  -  Term starts 
 
25th May  -  Inset Day (Term ends) 
 
28th May – 1st June  -  Half term 
 
4th June  -  Children back to school 
 
20th July  -  Term ends 
 
23rd July  -  Inset Day 
 
24th July  -  Occasional Day 
 
25th July  -  Occasional Day 
 
26th July  -  Occasional Day 
 
27th July  -  Occasional Day 
 
 
Louise Shuttleworth 
Headteacher 
 



 


